21.03.23

15 Deputy M. Tadier of the Minister for Infrastructure regarding the introduction of
single-far transfer bus tickets (0Q.81/2021):

Following the adoption of paragraph (a) of P.107/2020, will the Minister advise whether the decision
to introduce single fare transfer bus tickets from 1st January 2021 has been implemented; and if not,
why not?

Deputy K.C. Lewis (The Minister for Infrastructure):

| can confirm that LibertyBus began selling transfer tickets for the same price as single tickets from
the start of operations on 2nd January 2021. This is extensively advertised on the LibertyBus
website.

3.15.1 Deputy M. Tadier:

So just to confirm, that means you can go from any place in the Island now, from point A to point B,
on the LibertyBus network for the price of a single ticket. Is that correct?

Deputy K.C. Lewis:

Indeed. If one needs to catch more than one bus to reach the destination, they can simply purchase
a transfer ticket and the ticket is valid for one hour from the time of purchase. Show the transfer
ticket to the driver on the transferred bus and you will pay the same price as a single fare.

The Bailiff:

Although Deputy Alves is not here, if someone will ask the question on her behalf, question 16, to
the Minister for Infrastructure. Yes, Deputy Tadier?

Deputy M. Tadier:
| am just checking, we do not get supplementaries for other people on these, do we?
The Bailiff:

You do not, no. Also there is no final supplementary in the preceding question, Deputy, because
there were no other Members asked questions. We are moving to 16. It is being offered by Senator
Mézec, if you would like to pose the question?



